                                                                    NOTICE

To: Sheila Anson, Town Clerk, The Washington Planning Commission, Members of the Public

From: Tammy Rill, Land Use Clerk

Re: Continued Public Hearing – Romford Road, Scenic Road Designation

The Washington Planning Commission will be holding the Public Hearing regarding Scenic Road Designation for Romford Road on September 2, 2020 at 7:30pm via Zoom Virtual Meeting. 
Zoom login information will be posted to the Town of Washington website prior to the Public Hearing.

Signed,
Tammy Rill
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